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Date: January 10, 2023 

 

To, 

 

BSE SME Platform 

25th Floor, P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 

E-mail - corp.comm@bseindia.com 

 

Scrip ID: HBEL (542592) 

 

Subject:  Notice of Closure of Trading Window 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am,  

 

We would like to inform you that in accordance with the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider 

Trading) Regulation, 2015, the “Trading Window” for dealing in the Equity Shares of the 

Company will remain closed for all Directors/Promoters/KMPs/Designated Employees/ 

Designated Persons etc. of the Company and their immediate relatives with effect from 1st 

January, 2023 till the end of 48 hours after declaration of audited financial results for the 

quarter ended 31st December, 2022. 

 

The date of board meeting for consideration of and declaration of the Financial Results for 

the quarter ended 31st December 2022 shall be intimated separately.  

 

You are requested to take the same on records. 

 

Thank You, 

 

For Humming Bird Education Limited 

 

 

 

 

Madhav Kumar Mishra 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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